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August 31, 1979

Mr, John Toromanian
83 Calumet Avenue
Worcester, Massachusetts 01606
Dear Mr, Toromanian:

We greatly appreciate your 1979 Stewardship donation
of $100,00 (one hundred dollars).

The family of St, Vartan Armenian Cathedral Stewards
continues to grow and by their devotion and contribution

our Stewards bring honor to our community.

Thank you for your generous support,

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director

Enclosure: Receipt No 33769
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